
 

 

 

 

Report from the Accrediting Commission 

October 1, 2020 

  

The following institution has elected to voluntarily withdraw from DEAC accreditation effective    
October 31, 2020. This report is provided in accordance with DEAC Procedure for Notification and 
Information Sharing (Section XV. H) Part II Processes and Procedures, DEAC Accreditation Handbook). 

• Brighton College        Founded 1961 
8777 E. Via de Ventura Suite 300 
Scottsdale, AZ 85258 
Mr. Paul Zagnoni, President  
 
Brighton College includes a division called Paralegal Institute at Brighton College. Paralegal 
Institute at Brighton College is located at the same address as Brighton College and is included in 
the withdrawal of Brighton College’s accreditation. 


